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DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 12 MARCH MARCH 2007 (INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 6)
Kgoši ML Mokoena to ask the Minister of Water Affairs and Forestry:

Whether the problems between Bi-Water and Bushbuckridge Water in Mbombela, Mpumalanga, have been resolved; if not, why not; and if so, what are the relevant details?
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REPLY

The dispute is not between Bi-Water and Bushbuckridge Water, but it is rather between Bushbuckridge Water Board and Mbombela Local Municipality, the latter being the water services authority in the area; and it relates to the termination of a contract of water service provision that exists between Bushbuckrige Water and Mbombela Local Municipality.  Bushbuckridge Water Board took the matter to court and the court ordered that the status quo be maintained and effectively instructed the parties to find a solution outside of court.  Bushbuckridge Water is continuing to deliver water services in the area.  Since then the Department of Water Affairs and Forestry has met with the parties more than once and has been playing a mediation role with a view to finding an amicable solution.  
